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Insconsin Sectnc eowcacouesur
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046, MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

September 9, 1983

Director of Regulatory Operations
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentl emen:

MONTHLY OPERATING REPORTS
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT

Licensed Operating Reactors Status Summary Report, NUREG-

0020, Volume 7, Number 3, March 1983, reported an error found in

the Exxon LOCA-ECCS analysis resulting in an increase in the peak

clad temperature of 13*F for Point Beach Unit 2. This letter is to

inform you that this is incorrect as Point Beach has no Exxon fuel.

Very truly yours,,
C/
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Vice President-Nuclear Power

C. W. Fay

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector

b
7

8309160140 830916 Mh
PDR ADOCK 05000301 J-
P PDR Q

-
- - . _ _ -- .. . - - _ . _ _ -

, _. _.


